
Kern Sierra Unit members: Please fill out and mail or bring to any of the upcoming events 
for entry in a special drawing held at the Christmas Dinner Dec 2nd 

 
Name:  I’ve been a member since    
What is your age? between 20-30  between 30-40  between 50-60  or  above    
Do you have children or grandchildren between the ages of 12-18  ? 
Do you currently own horses/mules? Y / N if yes (check all that apply) 

 
Do you 
  Ride local trails 
  Ride in the back country trails (State or National Parks, USFS, BLM) 
  Beach trails 
  Trail ride with other organizations 
  Use your stock in other organizations such as (4-H , Rodeo events, etc…..) 
  Overnight camp with your stock   if so where    
  Do you currently use pack stock?   Y / N   If no would you like to learn how?  If yes would you like to 
be an instructor for future stock users.      

Have you ever attended any of the following events? 
  Annual Dinner 
  Spring or Fall Ride 
  Work projects 
  Packing Clinic 
  Rendezvous If yes please answer the following questions 

When was the last time you attended  and where  ? 
What did you enjoy about the event  ? 
Did you compete in any of the competitions  if so which ones  ? 
What would you like to see at the next event  ? 

Would you be interested in the following (check all that apply) 
  becoming a director in your unit 
  becoming an officer in your unit 
  being involved in the development of the Youth Program 
  becoming Saw certified to work on BCHC work parties 
  applying for the BCHC Packing Intern Program 
  applying for the Wilderness Rider Program 
  helping at the 2021 Rendezvous at the Tulare fairgrounds 
  helping with communications such as newsletter, social media, flyers, marketing, creating educational videos 
  becoming involved in the planning of any of the unit events 

What would like to see improved within the Unit level? 

 
What would you like to see improved on at the State or National level? 

 

 
Thank you for your input. The answers you have provided will assist in the planning of future events to improve 
what we do and how we do it within the Backcountry Horsemen Organization. If mailing send to BCHC Kern 
Sierra Unit at 16347 Stephanie Rd. Bakersfield CA 93314 


